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Oak Tree Homeowners Association
700 Country Club Dr.
Edmond, OK 73025
Phone: (405) 348-1804
Email: oaktreehoa@oaktreeok.com
August 7, 2025
Dear Oak Tree Homeowners,
We are pleased to inform you that our new security company will officially begin services tonight at midnight, August 7, 2025..
As they get familiar with our community and protocols, we kindly ask for your patience and understanding during this transition period. The officers will be working hard to ensure the safety and well-being of our neighborhood, and we are confident they will be a valuable addition to Oak Tree.
If you notice anything out of the ordinary or have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the HOA office.
Thank you for your continued support.
Sincerely,
Oak Tree HOA Board of Directors
Sincerely,

Oak Tree Homeowners Association Board of Directors
Thad Ledford
Ellen Lee
Julie LeBlanc
Roger Beverage
Heather Porter
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